
Date 27/2/23
Lunchtime Clubs

Dear Parents/carers,

We have received a lot of feedback from parents and children on the School Council, that the return of
the lunchtime clubs run by staff would be very much appreciated.

I am pleased to announce that we will be launching some lunchtime clubs starting at the end of this term
and running through the 1st half of next term.

The following clubs will be on offer:

Club Day Staff

Chess Monday Mr Campbell

Board / card games Tuesday Mrs Rogers and Mr Rushby

Sewing Thursday Mrs Mercer

Science Thursday Miss Hamilton and Miss Webb

We will be sending you a Google Form shortly to allow you to express an interest in your child joining
one of these clubs. We ask that you choose 1 club, as we want to ensure as many children as possible
get the chance to participate.

Please complete the form by Monday 6th March.

Places are limited for each club and will be awarded by random selection, following the deadline (see
below). Each club will operate a waiting list if oversubscribed.

Yours sincerely,

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)
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